
From: M.Nalley   
Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Cc: CAG Richmond Hill; Sheila Wang; Kim Zarzour 
Subject: COW Jan 14 Motion to not extend Grey lockdown for York Region 
 

I would appreciate this being sent to all Mayors and Regional Councillors in York 
Region and it be made part of the Council public records for the COW meeting 
being held on January 14, 2021. 
 
Chair Emmerson, Mayors and Regional Councillors, 
 
I respectfully ask that you do not support the motion that Regional Councillor Perrelli is 
planning to bring forth at the January 14th York Regional Committee of the Whole 
where he is asking the Premier that York Region be taken out of the lockdown.   
 
Although you have consistently defeated Councillor Perrelli's anti-restriction motions he 
has now gone to the media to try and garner support even though York Region and 
Ontario are reaching record highs in cases and deaths each day.  
 
In order to beat this pandemic York Region residents need a strong and united Regional 
Council to guide us with consistent messaging and procedures that align with provincial 
procedures. 
 
I urge you to continue to support the restrictions and public health measures that have 
been put in place by the Premier and public health officials for all of our best interests 
and once again defeat Councillor Perrelli's motion.   
 
Thank you for your efforts to keep us safe. 
 
Marian Nalley 
Richmond Hill 
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